

Manx National Farmers' Union
First Floor
Quay House
South Quay
Douglas
IM1 5AR
Tel: 01624 662204

4th October 2022

Dear Manx NFU Member

Membership 2022-2023

Please find enclosed your Manx NFU membership 2022-23 renewal form.

As has been the case in previous years, I would like to continue to ensure that all the details I have for each Manx NFU Member is up to date. In this respect, I would be grateful if you could please complete the enclosed membership form and return it to the office, even if you pay by standing order or BACS payment, as this will ensure that I am able to keep our records up to date and that I am able to ensure that everyone is included in our updates and communications.

There continues to be many serious issues surrounding Manx farming and the Manx NFU are working hard communicating at all levels with the Government, processors and related parties and will continue to lobby for the best outcomes for our members and agriculture on the Island as a whole. MNFU will also continue to promote and educate the public regarding agriculture at every opportunity, and it continues to remain a real benefit in these challenging times to be a member of the Manx NFU.

The Manx NFU will continue to drive change, voicing the issues affecting our members ensuring your business can remain productive and profitable.

The Manx National Farmers' Union works very hard for all the members. Some of this work is not seen by the membership as a lot of the work is done behind the scenes, especially when working with the Government and processors. Your membership is vital to ensure this work continues and having up to date details on the members assists us a great deal in making sure the right work for you is being done and we can keep you informed. We have not made any increase to our membership fees this year.

Where possible can payment of membership fees be by BACs direct to our bank account to keep bank charges to a minimum. Account details are on the membership form.

Please do not hesitate to contact the office if you have any queries with the information requested on the membership form, or any problems with payment.

Yours faithfully

Carolyn Lace Assistant General Secretary

